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Dear Transport Secretary,

I am writing to object to this scheme.   I agree with the conclusions of the Advisory
Mission's report that the scheme would be damaging and a southern bypass should be
further explored.   At the very least, any tunnel should be extended to the WHS boundary.

The scheme goes against the recommendations of the Government's own advisers, the
UNESCO World Heritage Committee and the views of the former Transport Secretary. 
 The High Court judgment quashed the scheme because alternatives had not been properly
discussed,and National Highways' response does not address this.

If you wish to proceed with it, I hope that there will be a formal public Examination so that
all the evidence since 2020 can be discussed in full, and the Government's Planning
Inspectorate can advise on it.

Yours faithfully

Carolyn Beckingham




